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Dear Super Second Graders and Parents,
       Hello and welcome to second grade!  I am very excited to meet all of you!  I can’t wait to get to know you better.  We are going to have a wonderful year together!  As an introduction, let me tell you a little bit about myself.
       I have lived in Las Vegas for 9 years after living in Washington for 18 years.  I have been teaching for over twenty years mostly in Kindergarten and First Grade.  My husband of 40 years and I have 4 daughters and 15 grandchildren.  I enjoy walking, reading, spending time with my family and teaching children.
     The children will be learning many new concepts in reading, writing[image: image1], math, science and social studies this year.  It is my goal to create a wonderful living and learning environment for the students in my classroom, and I would like it to be a place where students feel safe, important and valued.  I believe that if we all work together we can create a positive school year. Please remember that parents are very important in their child’s educational experience.  Next week in information sent home you will find a form to be completed if you are interested in volunteering in our room.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call, e-mail, or send a note.  
     
Let’s have a terrific year together!
Mrs. Borgersen
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